
West End Ward Surgeries

Now that the school Easter holidays are underway, my
usual weekly ward surgeries do not take place, but I can still be contacted
on  any  local  issues  or  concerns  through  my  e-surgery  –  just  e-mail
esurgery@frasermacpherson.org.uk.

Surgeries recommence on Monday 17th April – surgery details are available
here.

I can also be contacted at home at any time on 459378 and also during office
hours at my Dundee City Council office on 434985.
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